
Determination Deadline Alert 

 

 
 

Trustee Announces 30-Day Deadline to Accept or Request Reconsideration on 
FVT Determination Notices 

 
In order to facilitate quicker payments to fire victims, the Trustee has announced 
that Claimants must either accept the determination amount or submit a 
Reconsideration request to the Claims Processor within 30 days of the initial 
Determination Notice.  Failure to timely submit a Reconsideration request, or elect  
a one-time 30-day extension through the portal prior to the 30-day deadline, will 
result in the determination amount being deemed accepted, which will end any 
Reconsideration or Appeal rights and put the claim in line for pro rata payment 
during the next payment cycle.   
 
This 30-day response deadline will take effect immediately.  Claimants with a 
determination notice issued on or before August 18, 2021 who have not yet 
requested Reconsideration or accepted the notice have until Friday, September 
17, 2021 to do so.  Any determination notices without an acceptance, 
reconsideration request or request for extension on or before September 17, 2021 
will be deemed accepted.    
 
 If you have questions, call us at 1-888-664-1152 or email at 
info@firevictimtrust.com. 
 
 

 
 


